20th October 1970.

Restaurant Nartinesz,
25 Swallow Street,
IONDON, W.1.

Dear LSirs,

Further to my Gelephone conversation with you yesterday
I am writing to confirm the reservation made on behelf of the
Anglo-Cabalan Soeiety for a luncheon in the private dining
room on Saturday 14th Lovember at 1.00 p.m. for approximately
forty people.

I would be pleased if you would send us a copy of your
menus from which we shall select our neal.

Final numbers can be given to you three days belfore the
function if this would be acceptable Lo you.

Tours faithfully,

EW__—M.

Hon. Secretary
Anglo-Catalan Society




